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Dear Legislators,  

 

I strongly oppose any additional modifications to measure 114. This bill only 

sidesteps the legal challenges that are still ongoing with Measure 114. Why is there 

an exemption for law enforcement? Are you telling us normal citizens that the police 

are unable to pass the permit requirements and need exemption? That is very 

concerning. Oregon has one of the lowest firearm incident rates in the country and 

already some of the strongest laws. You keep saying you want compromise but then 

wonder why gun owners never come to the table with anything - THIS IS WHY. All 

we do is give, give, give, and yet, we get nothing in return but more hoops, more 

costs, and more slippery slopes. As a very 'middle of the road' voter, I strongly 

encourage you to vote no on this nonsense and realize this is overstepping.  


